
Assembly and Prayer Service 

Date: 17/12/2018 

On 17th December 2018, the assembly was conducted at 9.30 a.m. It was a 

special one in the sense, first meeting in the new semester. It was started by prayer 

song by our college choir. The assembly was led by the students of Department of 

Computer Applications. 

During the assembly our principal Dr.M.Edwin Gnanadhas insisted the final 

year students to plan their career and work for that. He added some competition 

details related to Christmas. 

Then our vice principal Dr.R.Jebamalar gave some announcements to the 

students. Our students as usual won three prizes in the competitions conducted by 

IRE Manavalakurichi. 

Our secretary Rev.Fr.Sam F.Mathew gave his inspirational talk and the 

prizes were given by him. Thus the meeting came to an end with the college 

anthem at about 10.10 a.m.   

 



 


